Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:17 AM

To: 'Mark & Karren Vantzelfde' **Subject:** RE: FPL Rate increase Request

Dear Mr. Vantzelfde,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Mark & Karren Vantzelfde [mailto:markandkarren@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 6:13 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Rate increase Request

This is related to docket 160021-E1.

Thank you

On Monday, August 8, 2016, Mark & Karren Vantzelfde <<u>markandkarren@gmail.com</u>> wrote: I strongly oppose any rate increase by FPL that does not go directly to improving service for FPL customers. I believe they currently generate sufficient profit to continue to provide excellent service to their customers without a rate increase.

Mark Vantzelfde 16630 Hidden Cove Dr Jupiter, FL 33477